
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We are thrilled to be welcoming back our student athletes again! Thank you for all that 
you do to continue to support them during this unusual time. We are working hard to 
communicate all changes and updates as quickly as they happen and are working to make the 
best possible decisions for the safety of our students and community. This communication is to 
share with you how limited transportation will affect athletic competitions. 

As our district continues to move forward with the return to in-person learning/hybrid 
for all students PK-12 and the addition of high school athletics, we are working closely with our 
transportation department to be able to offer transportation to as many games and 
competitions as we can.  When District transportation is not available, it will be the 
parent/guardians’ sole responsibility to arrange transportation to and from games or 
competitions. 

At this time, parents/guardians will have to make transportation arrangements for 
athletic/activity events that start prior to 6:00 pm. District staff will only be able to provide 
specific directions to the destination, meeting locations at the site and the times students must 
arrive and be picked up.  School district staff will not be able to arrange or assist with 
transportation at any time. It is up to you as the parent/guardian to decide to allow your 
student to drive himself or herself or if you decide to arrange a carpool with your neighbors. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your schools building athletic 
director. 

 

Once again thank you for your understanding, 

 

  

  

 

 
 


